Congregation of the Mission (China Province)

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Chinese Province of the Congregation of the Mission has been working cooperatively with De Paul University in Chicago and St. John’s University in Jamaica, NY. Since 2012 we have been able to invite priests and sisters from China to the US for a short program designed for pastoral leadership in China called The Chinese Leadership Initiative, which aims at compassionate and collaborative ministry. Both diocesan priests and religious sisters have participated. Our goal now is to begin to expand knowledge and support of this exceptional opportunity to serve the church in China to the Catholics in the U.S. The Director of the Chinese Leadership Initiative is Rev. Joseph Lin, C.M.

